
 

 

 

 

 

21st July 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Jai Hind! 

Kindly make a note of the following important information regarding tomorrow’s 

movie schedule: 

 Regular school hours will be followed – 8:10 a.m. to 2:35 p.m. 

 All students must report in formal School Uniform (White T-shirt), wearing 

their ID Cards) 

 Cameras and mobile phones are strictly prohibited. If found, they will be 

confiscated. 

 Students reporting to School are requested to bring their bags for the 6th  

and 8th periods. 

 

 It will be off for the students who are not going for the movie. 

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mayor World School 

 

 


